
From:  Heather Bleemers <heather.bleemers@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/23/2018 01:00:34 PM

To:  Addie Farrell <afarrell@esassoc.com>; William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Addie Farrell shared "HC Finalized IS-NOP Documents" with you
 

Hi Addie, 

Can you please grant William - william.lamborn@lacity.org access to this file? 

Thanks!

Heather Bleemers
Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
T: (213) 847-3682
221 N. Figueroa Street, 13th Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012

         

On Tue, Aug 21, 2018 at 3:05 PM, Addie Farrell (via Dropbox) <no-reply@dropbox.com> wrote:

Hi Heather,

Addie Farrell ﴾afarrell@esassoc.com﴿ invited you to edit the folder

"HC Finalized IS‐NOP Documents" on Dropbox.

Addie said:

"Hello Heather, As mentioned in email, please find the following

documents for your final approval for the Hollywood Center Project. 1.

NOP signed notice (to be sent to BTC) 2. ELDP signed notice (to be sent

to BTC) 3. NOC signed 4. Complete Initial Study (word and compiled

PDF for posting to the City's website) 5. Mailing List We will call you

momentarily to review. Thank you, Addie Farrell ESA 626‐204‐6170 "

Go to folder

Enjoy!

The Dropbox team

© 2018 Dropbox
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